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Anabas welcomes new IT Director to head
up tech-led FM
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Anabas, which provides facilities management to the corporate environment, has welcomed Nigel Wilby as
its new IT Director.

With new in-house expertise, Anabas’ internal technical operations will be enhanced, and we will expand
our tech offering to our clients.

Nigel has more than 20 years’ experience in IT. He joins Anabas following almost four years as Head Office
IT Manager for The Bannatyne Group, the health club, spa and hotel group across England, Scotland,
Wales, and Northern Ireland.

Alistair Craig, Managing Director of Anabas, said: “We're delighted to welcome Nigel to the team.
Technology underpins the future of FM so Nigel’s appointment is key to sharpening our strategy so we can
provide the most valuable data insights and implement meaningful technology to yield the greatest results
for our clients.”

Nigel Wilby, Director of IT at Anabas added: “Working with Anabas is a fantastic opportunity and I'm
pleased to be part of the team. Anabas’ detail-driven, people first approach really attracted me to the
business. | look forward to being able to provide more technical expertise for our client base and
colleagues.”
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